
 

 

 

 

  

 We have been reading another story about Supermouse this week! We have used 
laptops to make a cityscape background and then drawn superheroes to stick 
onto the foreground. Some children have begun to write stories about their 
superheroes’ adventure and others have been telling their stories as a puppet 
show. We have also used Numicon to make a ‘Numicon City’. The children have 
then been explaining each building in their city. Some were parts of 5, others 
showed doubles.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Coming up next week 
 

 
Ways to support at home 

 
Bananaman and Superworm 
 
Monday – Games in PE 
 
Tuesday – Disco after school  
 
Friday – Gymnastics in PE; Forest Friday 
 
Comic Relief – wear one red thing. 

 
Read whole reading book 5 times per week. Work on 
reading fluently and with expression.  
 
Practise reading common exception words and all 
phonemes.  
 
Personalised home learning.  
 
Doubles up to 5:  
“2 is made of 1 and 1, double 1 is 2.” 
 
Counting in order.  
 
One more/less than a number up to 10. 
 
 

Have a wonderful weekend, 
Mrs Newcombe 

Alice.newcombe@sgmail.org.uk 
 

Important Dates: 
1 and 2.4.25 – Parents’ Evening 

      4.4.25 – Last day of Term 4 
 
 

 

Percentage of Topaz children 
that have read 5 times this 

week: 

30% 

Value of the 
Term: 

Be Curious 


